Mr. Michael Lerner, editor 5100 Leona St., Oakland, CA 94619-3002

Dear Mr. Lerner,

The last time I used Hebrew was April 8, 1926, at my bar mitzvah. I remember very little of it. But I think that tikkun means correction.

Whether or not it does, you who criticize others by the flaunting of ighorance, prejudice and preconceptions apparently believe that tikkun does not apply to you.

I addressed you on your need to make correction.

And you have for several weeks been silent.

Instead of quoting the scriptures, passages that you should recall if you give this any thought, like the casting of motes, I ask you if you are not sailing under flae colors?

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg